
  
    
 
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
 
 

Income Tax Deadline Extended 
 

Castries, March 26, 2018; The Inland Revenue Department wishes to advise that the 
statutory deadline of MARCH 31st falls on a Saturday, therefore the deadline date to file 
Income Tax Return for income year 2017 has been extended to TUESDAY APRIL 3, 
2018. Employees, Business Owners, Self Employed persons, Partnerships and 
Companies with a year end of December 31st, have until then to file their Returns before 
the interest and penalties are applied. 

With the tax season coming to a close, persons are strongly advised to file and pay before 
the extended due date to avoid the last minute rush. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Comptroller, Inland Revenue Department 


